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stevemvolk

From: "Cheryl Witbeck" <CWitbeck@tbn.org>
To: <paul@newstartplus.org>

Sent: 27 April 2006 11:45

Subject: Dr. to Dr.

Aloha Paui,

] just got a call from the network and they are saying that they will be using your segment taped with us to air May
9, 9:30am CA time. Food to be Careful About. | wanted to make sure your info is sfill current so could you
please respond with website, address, phone and title that you want on screen? There has heen a change over
inthe department and they have revisited footage submitted. | am so glad to hear they will be airing you. This will

be aired worldwide.

Mahalo & God Bless

Chervl Bronca Witbeck
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